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EMBASSY OF THE
DEMOCRATIC PEOPLE’S
REPUBLIC OF KOREA

No. 48

The Embassy of the Democratic People's Republic of Korea in the Republic of Finland
presents its compliments to the Ministry for Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Finland
and has the honour to inform you that Mr. Li Un Hak, Third Secretary of the Embassy
and Mr. Kim Wal Son, Attaché, have left Helsinki on the termination of their missions.

The Embassy of the Democratic People's Republic of Korea avails itself of this
opportunity to renew to the Ministry for Foreign Affairs the assurance of its highest
consideration.

Helsinki, July 30, 1976
[DPRK Embassy Seal]

To the
Ministry for Foreign Affairs
HELSINKI



